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INITIATIVES
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Ursula Landman, DO, FAOCA

Membership remains steady and the AOCA 
leaders are grateful to all who continue to 
participate and renew their membership. 

The Membership Committee is proud of these initiatives 
for 2019. Most are on-going projects and the committee 
encourages anyone interested in supporting these 
efforts to connect with Dr. Landman or the AOCA office.

Began student outreach program that includes three 
components: ambassador, mentor and anesthesia 
interest group. This will be an ongoing project.

Created networking opportunities with students and 
residents at the Annual Conference & Conclave during 
the 5k Fun Run and at other social events. AOCA is 
eager to involve students early in the College and the 
specialty.

Board of Governor members called lapsed members to 
encourage them to renew. This was a very successful 
campaign and will continue for the future.

Executive leadership attended the AOA House of 
Delegates meeting with an intent to connect with 
members of the Student Osteopathic Medical 
Association. Very good connections were made, and 
these relationships will be fostered throughout the 
coming years.

An initial effort made to include military members began 
this fall. This is an ongoing project and the committee 
would appreciate any assistance to help facilitate this 
relationship.




